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Rocky Mountain Calvary Chapel – Ellicott
March 20, 2024

The existing signage for Rocky Mountain Calvary Chapel – Ellicott Campus located at 2150 N Ellicott 
Hwy as shown in the included photographs will remain in place at the site.  No new signage associated 
with the current Land Use Applications is planned.  It is understood that any future proposed signage is 
subject to the El Paso County signage permitting process.
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